
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

For Immediate Release 6 June 2013 
 

 
AIB Management Change 

 
Allied Irish Banks, p.l.c. (“AIB”) announces the following management change.  
 
Paul Stanley, Acting Chief Financial Officer, has informed the Bank that he is to leave 
AIB to pursue other opportunities with effect from August 2013. 
 
Mr Stanley joined AIB in 1980 and was appointed Acting Chief Financial Officer in 
May 2011.  AIB CEO David Duffy said: “I would like to thank Paul for his commitment 
to AIB over many years and for the valuable role he played as Acting Chief Financial 
Officer in helping to stabilise the bank in such a challenging period in the company’s 
history.” 
 
AIB has commenced a process of identifying a permanent appointment for the 
position of Chief Financial Officer and expects this process to conclude in the short 
term subject to relevant regulatory approvals. 
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For further information, please contact: 

Enda Johnson  Niamh Hennessy 
Head of Corporate Affairs &  Strategy Media Relations Manager 
AIB Bankcentre AIB Bankcentre 
Dublin  Dublin  
Tel: +353-1- 7726010 Tel: +353-1-7721382 
email:  enda.m.johnson@aib.ie  email: niamh.n.hennessy@aib.ie 
 

 


